
 
 

Dr. David Scott Award NOMINATION FORM 
 

 

For over 20 years, the Dr. David Scott Award has honoured individuals or groups who go above and beyond to 
improve the overall health and wellness of residents in Dufferin-Caledon and promote linkages between the 
community and the hospital. The award is unique and specially designed to recognize exemplary service and 
contribution to the community.  
 
Nominees will be evaluated by the Board of Director’s Governance Committee. The award recipient is 
announced at the Headwaters Health Care Centre’s Annual Meeting on June 25, 2024. 
 
For more information and for a list of past award recipients, please visit www.headwatershealth.ca  
 
Please complete all sections. 

                
1.  Nominee Information 
 

Last name: First name: 

Address:  

Phone number: (      ) Email: 

 

 
2.  Nominator Information 
 

Last name: First name: 

Address:  

Phone number: (      ) Email: 

 

 

3.  Please provide a written/typed response (maximum of 500 words) to describe how the nominee 

has demonstrated impact on the community by providing linkages between the community and the 

hospital.  

  

Submission: 
 

Only complete submissions received by the deadline will be accepted. Thank you.  
 
Please submit your completed nomination form and supporting documents by 5:00 p.m. April 30, 2024 by email to 
cveneziale@headwatershealth.ca or by regular mail to: 
 
Christina Veneziale, C/O Administration 
Headwaters Health Care Centre 
100 Rolling Hills Drive 
Orangeville, ON L9W 4X9 
 

Questions about the award submission can be emailed to cveneziale@headwatershealth.ca 

http://www.headwatershealth.ca/
mailto:cveneziale@headwatershealth.ca
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